

FAO Seonaid Carr

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2017/5497/P in relation to 2-6 St Pancras Way,

Recommendations were previously made by Pc Adam Lindsay as a result of a meeting on the 25/07/2016 and as a result of the time period I arranged another meeting on the 21/03/2018 with the applicant to revisit the plans and assess whether there are any changes that would affect the previous recommendations and comments.

I am happy to say the applicant is still wishing to achieve 'Secure by Design' on the residential blocks and have addressed the issues with the permeability around certain locations of the site. It is clear that the advice already given has been listened to and acted on.

I have no objections to this planning application and have no issues that the good relationship established with the architects/developers will continue if the project is approved.

Kind regards

Jim



Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of this email and any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).

Find us at:

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk

Twitter: @metpoliceuk